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CRIMINAL SEXUAL CONDUCT; REPORTING S.B. 281: 

 SUMMARY OF BILL 

 REPORTED FROM COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Senate Bill 281 (as reported without amendment) 

Sponsor:  Senator Peter MacGregor 

Committee:  Health Policy and Human Services 

 

CONTENT 

 

The bill would amend the Public Health Code to require the Department of Licensing and 

Regulatory Affairs (LARA), subject to confidentiality provisions of the Code, to report the name 

of a licensee or registrant to the law enforcement agency with jurisdiction over the area in 

which the licensee or registrant practiced his or her health profession if LARA determined that 

there was a reasonable basis to believe that the licensee or registrant had committed criminal 

sexual conduct. 

 

MCL 333.16238 et al. Legislative Analyst:  Tyler VanHuyse 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government. 

 

Date Completed:  1-24-20 Fiscal Analyst:  Elizabeth Raczkowski 

 

 

 

http://www.senate.michigan.gov/sfa

